
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

The Scenic Wisconsin Dells and Lake Delton area is an exciting and beautiful resort area to gather for 

partying as well as sightseeing, driving unique roads and exploring everything the area has to offer.  

Wisconsin Dells is the Water Park Capital of the World and so much more! 

 

 

To save travel time, both Speed 
Events will be run on Tuesday 
(the 19th) swapping tracks around 
noon.  Planning for the Autocross 
and High Speed Events is focusing 
on making it possible to give all 
competitors 3 (maybe 4) runs. 

 

 

      

 

 
   
America’s Park of Speed 

         Elkhart Lake, WI 
        www.roadamerica.com 

 
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

High Speed will be run on 

the 4.1 Mile Racetrack 

Autocross will be run on 
the Briggs & Stratton 
8/10 mile Motorplex 

shown above and with an 

X inside the High Speed 

track shown to the left 

Wisconsin Dells is about an hour north of Madison, WI.  There is 
plenty to see and do in the Dells and even more throughout the 
surrounding area.  The Host Hotel will be The Kalahari Resorts & 
Convention Center including its Hillside facility conveniently 
located for all activities just off I-90/94 at Exit 92. 
The Room Rate at The Kalahari will be $156.03 including taxes 
and free parking. There will not be a daily resort fee. Guests will 
have free entry to the Tom Foolery Amusement Park as well as 
free use of their Indoor and Outdoor Water Parks. Entertainment, 
Parties and both Hosted Bus Tours and Self Guided Tours are in 
the planning stages. Competitive Events are being planned for 2 
Rallyes, 3 Drags, PC Car Show, Concours d’Elegance, Funkhana, 
Autocross, High Speed, Scavenger Hunt, Valve Cover Races and 
Overall Competitor Competitions. 

 

 
www.rockfallsraceway.com 

All Drag events will be held on 
Thursday (the 21st) at the Rock 

Falls Raceway just south of Eau 
Claire, WI. It is a little ways to 

drive (mostly along I-90 and I-94) 
but so worth it to drag on an 
NHRA ¼ Mile track that is so 
clean, well maintained and 

professionally staffed!  
 

 

The Convention Directors 
and the Midwest Region 
invite you to join us in the 
Wisconsin Dells and Lake 
Delton area in the beautiful state of Wisconsin for the 66th 
Annual NCCC Convention August 17–22, 2025. See you there! 
          Online Registration opens on February 1, 2025. 

 

 


